Sully Community Meeting Rescheduled for March 5
Thursday, 08 February 2018 16:09

The Sully Community Meeting set for Thursday, January 11 was cancelled due to inclement
weather. The new date selected is Monday, March 5 at 6:30 pm in the Sully Community Center.
The community meeting is to review results from the Sully Community Survey completed in late
2017.




